
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 1.1 BUS STOP LOCATIONS 
 
  Deborah Jackson of 283 Wooldridge Road  and Carmel Hurley-Watts of 285 Wooldridge Road 

presented submissions in opposition to the proposed placement of a bus stop outside  
No. 281 Wooldridge Road. 

 
  Michelle Tiweka of 60 Roydvale Avenue also presented submissions against the intended bus 

stop outside her property. 
 
  Members asked various questions of the submitters and the Chairman thanked them for their 

submissions at the conclusion of their respective presentations.   
 
  Clause 11 (Part C) of this report details the resulting decisions made by the Board. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


